
Bill Gibson 375 N. Wiget Lane, 
Director, Regulatory Compliance V\£ilnut Creek, CA 94598 

Suite 250and Support 
Gas Operations

925-9744210 
Fax: 925-9744102 
Internet: \M.G3@pge.com

December 30, 2011

Ms. Michelle Cooke, Director 
Consumer Protection and Safety Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave., Room 2005 
San Francisco, CA 94102-3298

Re: California Public Utilities Commission
Update to Self Identification and Correction Notice 
Contra Costa County, California - December 21, 2011

Dear Ms. Cooke:

This is to update our earlier communication regarding a notification of non-compliance 
provided to the Commission pursuant to Resolution ALJ-274.

Our earlier report reflected the miles of main and services for six cities in Contra Costa 
County along with associated leaks found during our leak survey. It appears that six of 
the seven of the leaks originally designated within the City of Pittsburg are within the 
borders of the City of Antioch. The neighborhood with the six leaks is on the immediate 
border between the two cities and the plat map in question was given a Pittsburg 
designation as it has facilities for both cities. We will provide updated pipeline mileage 
and number of services for Antioch and Pittsburg next week. We have made 
notifications to both Pittsburg and Antioch as reflected on the attached.

Please contactRedacted 
questions you may have regarding this notification.

at Redacted or Redacted for any additional

Sincerely,

/S/

Bill Gibson

Attachment
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